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Friday, 11th November 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The festive season is fast approaching and there are a few things that you 

need to know. 

 

We are going to be doing a performance called Wriggly Nativity and your 

child will be involved in singing festive songs. 

 

The children in Sunshine Class are going to be Angels. Each child needs to 

have an outfit that can remain in school for the next few weeks.  This will 

include a white T-shirt (long or short-sleeved) and enough tinsel to put around 

your child’s head. The children should wear plain black trousers or leggings. 

Please don’t buy these things specially.  If you are having problems finding an 

outfit, let us know as someone may have two of the same item. The children 

will be barefoot.   

 

Please send the outfits into school in a NAMED carrier bag (wherever possible, 

please also name the clothes, e.g. on the labels). The outfits need to be in 

school by Monday, 21st November at the very latest.  

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our performance. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Philippa Marshall 
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